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The IBC does not allow an Agent Approval or Project Approval to be transferred from one Principal Investigator (PI) to another. If circumstances require that the PI on an IBC approval be changed, then the new PI must submit the appropriate Agent Approval Request Form (AARF) and Project Approval Request Form (PARF), referencing the approval under the existing PI. Once the new PI has been granted approval in their name, then the approval under the original PI can be closed.

